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— FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE — 

 
Army Corps gives green light for final 2008 scheduled 
whitewater release from Walter Dam, Oct. 11-12 
 
PHILADELPHIA (Sept. 30, 2008): The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers today announced that 
there is sufficient reservoir storage behind Francis E. Walter Dam to schedule the final planned 
whitewater release of the season, for Oct. 11 and 12. The release will be at the maximum level of 
1,200 cubic feet per second in accordance with the 2008 Francis E. Walter Dam Flow 
Management Plan. 
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